
Site Report – Levelock – September, 2021
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Joe Ward/Principal

Outstanding Activities and Events
Members of the LSAC, staff and students collaborated and hosted an Indian Taco night and school open
house. The night provided a good opportunity for our new elementary teacher and classroom aide to meet
parents.

Aide, Jessica Ditondo, led the elementary class in an art lesson. She plans to share a similar lesson with the
secondary when she is able,

A student became ill on the evening of 9/29/21. On 10/1/21, the parent of the student  called to say that a
sibling had tested positive for COVID. Working with the district COVID committee and the village council,
several students have been asked to isolate at home until 10/13/21 or until they have a negative test.

Personnel
Levelock School has Jessica Ditondo working as Classroom/SPED/PE aide. Dina Dobkins has taken on the
preschool and night gym roles. Seantay Peterson has returned as custodian and Izac Huesca has returned as
cook.

LSAC Activity
The Levelock LSAC met on 9/23/21. The primary focus of the discussion was the upcoming count. Ms. Luke
met with the LSAC, parents, students and community members to discuss the count and the process of
changing to homeschool if the school closes because of count.

Pupil Attendance
At the beginning of the school year we enrolled 8 K-12 students. On 9/27 we had a student transfer here
from Anchorage. After the first week of count, our average is 9 students enrolled. 3 students are expected to
transfer here on 10/5/21 which should get our average above 10.
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